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Secretary-General 

 

 

  

 

  

 

His Excellency, 

Mr. Hassan Abdullah Ali-Ghanim 

Honorable Speaker of the Shura Council, 

State of Qatar 

 

 

Excellency, 

 

I am very pleased to convey my warmest congratulations to your Excellency on the occasion of 

your election as Speaker of the Shura Council of the State of Qatar in its first plenary session of the 

new legislative term on 26 October 2021. 

 

The invaluable experiences you have registered in the process of your long years of activities in 

various key positions in your country before your election to the leadership of the Shura Council, 

will definitely help you to devise new policies for further enhancement of cooperation with regional 

and international organizations.  

 

I deem it necessary to duly point out that the Parliament of Qatar has actively tried to cooperate 

with the APA Secretariat following its affiliation as full member of the APA. Since then Qatari 

delegations have generously shared their perspective with parliamentary colleagues of other 

members through interactive exchange of views during the APA meetings. 

 

No doubt, in light of such a close cooperation between Parliament of Qatar and APA, I earnestly 

hope that greater steps will be taken for growing momentum to achieve realization of parliamentary 

diplomacy. 

 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

 

Best Regards 

Mohammad Reza Majidi 

Secretary General 
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